
From: Shirley Richmond  
Sent: 30 June 2021 09:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Elm Village Planning Application Number 2021/2926/T 

 

I am writing in full support of this application for works to trees in Elm Village that are 

covered by a TPO.  

 

I have lived in Elm Village since 2007 and I appreciate the local environment very much. 

However, many of the forest trees planted forty years ago are now far too big and in some 

cases have become a hazard. In the wake of the large elm tree near me blowing down last 

August two large adjacent trees (a field maple and a silver birch) were pruned but much more 

work needs to be done. 

 

I am one of the residents that work actively at keeping the estate looking good and well cared 

for and I care about the trees. But the work in this application badly needs doing. I hope the 

Camden planning department will agree to it. 

 

Shirley Richmond 

61 Rossendale Way 

NW1 0XB  

 


